
We’ve reviewed the bill and believe there could be a modest uptick in dispensing 
charges because we would often pay two dispensing charges rather than one if a 
prescription is partially filled twice. Most of this expense would be absorbed by the 
member. We believe that the cost to the State Insurance Risk Pool would be about 
$750.
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